
VILLAGE OF MARENGO 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The special meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 2nd, 2022, has been rescheduled for Friday November 

4th, 2022 commencing at 6:00 p.m. at the Marengo municipal 
office, located at 20 1st Avenue North in Marengo SK. The 

following items will be discussed: 

Borrowing discussion 
Investing in Canada Program (ICIP) Grant 

Raw Water Line Replacement 

Posted November 2, 2022 


